
hilda tagle
attorney at law
1521 s. port
corpus christi, texas 78405
512/882-3396

August 10, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Pursuant to your request enclosed please find a
copy of the biographical sketch of Dr. Cleo Garcia which I
submitted in support of her nomination to the Texas Women's
Hall of Fame.

It is with great pleasure that I did the research.
I was fascinated to see the breadth of her involvement and
the impact on this community. Naturally, I was humbled when I
realized how much she contributed to the quality of life which
I had previously taken for granted. This also applies to you,
of course.

I am confident that one of these days a book will be
written about the Garcia Family. If I had the scholarship, I
would do it. However, hopefully someone else will take up the
challenge.

If there is anything that I can do for you in the future,
I would appreciate you letter me know.

Yo~rs truly,

0.)61(»Hilda Tagle
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